
DOH Homeless Services Array Review and Redesign Request for Proposals 
Questions and Answers #2 

 
A technical error on the Department of Administrative Services CTSource website listed the submission 
date for this RFP to be on 11/26/21 instead of 11/3/21.  As a result DOH will accept applications for the 
Request for Proposals for the DOH Homeless Services Array Review and Redesign up to 11/26/21 at 2:00 
pm EST. 


